
 

 

CCMA settlement 
 

Members will recall that the PSA previously reported that it experienced challenges with the management 

of the LG Seta in consulting on organisational rights and the deductions of membership fees. The PSA 

referred a dispute to the CCMA and was awaiting a date from the CCMA to deal with the matter. 

  

Management of the LG Seta then arranged a meeting that took place on 6 October 2021. After 

introductions, it was agreed that the PSA will provide the LG Seta with all necessary documentation such 

as the PSA Statute, Registration Certificate and PSA banking details. The employer was also presented 

with a draft organisational rights document for it inputs and mandate.  

 

The employer went silent after the meeting of 6 October 2021. This forced the PSA to continue with the 

matter in the CCMA. The dispute was conciliated on 18 November 2021 and the attached settlement 

agreement was reached. The PSA will update members after the next meeting on 30 November 2021.  

  

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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